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IHCP announces second round of provider 
engagement sessions for HCBS LTSS providers 
The Indiana Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) is partnering with 

ADvancing States to offer its second round of provider engagement sessions in 

anticipation of the upcoming transition to managed long-term services and supports 

(LTSS). ADvancing States will host three in-person provider engagement sessions for 

Home- and Community-Based Services (HCBS) Aged and Disabled (A&D) Waiver 

providers preparing to partner with health plans to deliver LTSS in 2024. 

These in-person sessions will be used for providers to share feedback to improve access 

and quality of services for older adults and their caregivers and as an opportunity for 

providers to hear more about Indiana’s managed care implementation. See Table 1 for the 

session schedule and locations. Each session will include time for Q&A. 

Table 1 – Session schedule and locations 

Date and Time Location 

Monday, Oct. 3, 2022 
4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
Eastern Time 

Vigo County Public Library, 
Meeting Room C 
1 Library Square 
Terre Haute, IN 47807 

Tuesday, Oct. 4, 2022 
4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
Eastern Time 

Monroe County Public Library, 
Auditorium 
303 E Kirkwood Ave. 
Bloomington, IN 47408 

Wednesday, Oct. 5, 2022 
4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
Central Time 

Evansville Public Library, Oaklyn 
Meeting Room 
3001 Oaklyn Dr. 
Evansville, IN 47711 

Please direct questions regarding these sessions to informIN@advancingstates.org. 

 

If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the Bulletins  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION 

A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and white 

and without photos, is available for your convenience. 
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